
February 27, 1955
At Japanese Language School

The meeting was called to order by President Bob 

Sakamoto.  President Bob Sakamoto thanked everybody for mak­

ing the recent benefit show a success.

No minutes were read as the rec’d secretary Mr. 

Hal Higashi was not present. (Stricken out Mar 21)

The results of the benefit show was given by Treasurer 

James Tabata. The profit was $72.56

President Bob Sakamoto brought up discussion for a 

tea party. Discussion followed by various members. The object 

of the party --to show the community, American and Japanese, 

what the J.A.C.L. is doing. The project was tabled until the 

next meeting.

Yoshio Tabata was appointed as a committee of one 

to inquire about the annual picnic for this year.

Motion James Tabata brought up suggestion to "fix” the dues 

for the present fiscal year. Discussion followed. It was 

finally moved, seconded, and passed that the dues for the year

be $1.50 a year payable in a lump sum or otherwise make

arrangements with the Treasurer as to the payment.

Report

Miss Nazumo Ogawa gave a report on the joint meeting 

at Salinas.

Her report brought out the following points:

1. Speaker--Sheriff McKinnon, deputy sheriff 
 on "Crime and its preventions”

2. Joint meeting--creating interest in the J.A.C.L. 
(open forum)

3. Refreshments

Mr. James Tabata. reported the Donations (Mar. 21) of $5.00 given by

Mr. & Mrs. Fukami.  Sec’ty Tabata was asked to send a letter of 

"thanks” to Mr. & Mrs. Fukami.



Sec’ty Tabata asked to send letter to Mr. S. Togasaki 

inquiring as to the dues of the local chapter to the National 

Chapter. Also letter to Mr. Saburo Kido with the list of our 

executive officers and members.

Discussion followed about the making of a "calendar 

for the year”. Tabled till the next meeting.

Public relations board------------no report

Finance board--------------------------- no report

MEETING ADJOURNED FOR REFRESHMENTS

Corres. Sec'ty


